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August 29th, 2013
International Media Conference: 
“Exploring the Environmental History of the Baltic Sea”

Dear journalist,

On September 7th the European Consortium for Ocean Research Drilling (ECORD) will start a challenging two-month expedition to the Baltic Sea. On-board the drilling vessel Greatship Manisha will be a team of international scientists whose aim is to core sediments from beneath the seafloor at seven different locations. The major objective is to better understand the environmental history of the Baltic region. The cores, from water depths up to 450 metres, will provide both detailed information on the development of past climate in the region and the advances and retreats of the Scandinavian Ice Sheet during the last ice age. The samples will also help to model the future of the Baltic Sea climate. The expedition will be carried out under the auspices of the Integrated Ocean Drilling Program (IODP), a co-operation between Japan, the US, and a consortium of European countries (plus Canada) and one of the major marine research programmes worldwide.
You are kindly invited to a media conference during which the chief-scientists of the expedition, Bo Barker Jørgensen (Aarhus University, Denmark) and Thomas Andrén (Södertörn University, Sweden) will give an overview of the expedition.  The expedition project manager Carol Cotterill (British Geological Survey, Edinburgh, Scotland) will provide information on the challenging logistic of the project. Background information (photos, video footage etc.) will be distributed during the event. There will also be ample opportunity for background talks and interviews with the scientists. 
The media takes places
September 5th, 2013, 11 am
International Press Centre
Pressens Hus
Skindergade 7
DK – 1456 Copenhagen K

Best regards,
Alan Stevenson / Albert Gerdes
agst@bgs.ac.uk / agerdes@marum.de
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